
Speedwatch Report 

Parish Council 17th June 2021 

 

We have not run any Speedwatch sessions since early November 2020 when additional 

Covid-19 restrictions were imposed for operating sessions, so the group operators decided to 

cease operations until the restrictions were eased. 

The decision was made to resume sessions from 1st June 2021, unfortunately, due to a 

combination of illness and other commitments we temporarily only have two operators 

available for a few weeks, so we decided to do what we can with two people, and hopefully 

the other operators will soon become available again. 

While we only have two people available we are running two sessions each week, 

concentrating on school times at the locations nearest the school.  When other operators 

become available again we will increase the sessions and use other locations in the village. 

 

Cllr. Colin Boylett, Speedwatch Co-ordinator. 


